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Patrick H. Dallet 
 

Pat Dallet spent his professional career working to 
maintain the highest standards in education, including a 
commitment to adult education and vocational services. 
After working in Kentucky and the Virgin Islands, Pat 
moved his family to Tallahassee in 1973, and began a 
long career analyzing, planning and implementing the 
statewide programs and policies relating to all levels of 
education. Pat worked with the Senate Education 
Committee, the Department of Education and the 
Postsecondary Education Planning Commission in areas 
including student financial assistance, community 
instructional services, postsecondary education access 
for students with disabilities, vocational education, 
education and aging, and global education.  
 
Through the years Pat has served his community 
through his work with the FSU College of Education 
Alumni Association, the Tallahassee Kiwanis Club, the 
Equal Access/Equal Opportunity Committee at DOE and 

the College Reach-Our Program, State Advisory Committee, among others. He has been a Roman 
Catholic Deacon since 2009.   

In 2010 Pat joined the TCC Foundation Board and is currently serving as President. Fellow Board 

members noted in his nomination “Pat’s dedication to maintaining the highest standards for education, 

and his natural ability to work with everyone from volunteers to the legislature in refining and furthering 

the very best we can offer to students is inspirational.” 

 
 

 

 

 

 


